
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Friday, March 13th, 2020

Roxian Live prides itself on putting our community first. The well-being and safety
of our patrons, our staff, and our performers is of the utmost importance to us. In
response to COVID-19, both the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania and the Allegheny
County Health Department have advised against large gatherings at this time. We and
our business partners have decided to close our doors until further notice at the Roxian
Theatre. We will be certain to inform you as soon as we reopen.

To our ticket buyers affected by the postponed events, all purchases will be
honored for rescheduled dates. We will update you as soon as we have new information.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time. We are
committed to monitoring the coronavirus situation. If any updates occur, we will relay that
information to you right away. We look forward to seeing you soon. For now, please be
careful, and we urge you to stay informed as this evolves over the coming weeks. All of
us at Roxian Live are here to serve you the best that we can. Should you have any
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us via email at
contact@roxianlive.com or by phone at 412-331-1050.

Sincerely,
Roxian Live


